
 

 

                TO ALL NATIONAL FEDERATIONS  

                         EKF AND WKF MEMBERS 

 
 
Dear sport friends, 
 

 
We invite you to participate at the 1st Balkan Open School Karate Games in the 

competition of primary and secondary schools. 
 
The competition will be held from 9th to 12th November 2017 in Novi Sad, 

Serbia. 
 
The organizer of the competition is Karate Federation of Balkan, the 

championships is accredited by the EKF and takes place in the competition calendar for 
2017. 

 
All students competitors who belong to the WKF movement and whose National 

Federations are members of WKF can take part in the competition. 
 
Registration is done via Sportdata exclusively via National Federations. Each 

National Federation can register a maximum of 4 competitors by category and discipline. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Belgrade, 
August 9, 2017 
 
      Karate Federation of Balkan 
                      General Secretary, Slavoljub Piper 
   


